
San Andreas Sanitary District Notice:  

Sanitary Sewer Overflow near 369 East St Charles 

Date: 2/24/2025 

Subject: Important Information Regarding a Sanitary Sewer Overflow  

This is to inform our community that a sewer spill occurred in the area of 369 East St 
Charles that resulted in some wastewater reaching the creek bed. The cause of the spill 
was identified by District Operators and has been resolved as of 10 p.m. on 2/24/2025.   
The California Office of Emergency Services has been notified (reference control number 
25-0981) and a written report was filed on 2/26/2025. 

District Operators responded to the event with pumper truck and bypass pumping and 
used specialized equipment to clear the obstruction from the pipe.  We appreciate their 
response and tenaciousness to work late into the night to restore normal operations and to 
clean up the affected area.  

For further inquiries, please contact our District Office at (209) 754-3281.  


